WHAT IS THE CENTER FOR EFFECTIVE DISCIPLINE?
The Center for Effective Discipline is a non-profit organization which provides information to the public about the effects of corporal punishment of children and alternatives to its use.  The Center has no paid staff.  Activities and financial information are available on the website www.stophitting.org
It is headquarters for the National Coalition to Abolish Corporal punishment in Schools (NCACPS) and End Physical Punishment of Children (EPOCH-USA).
Activities of the Center include:

Development and maintenance of the website http://www.stophitting.org

Collecting and posting on our website laws on corporal punishment of children in settings such as child care, institutions, foster care, and schools. Doing correlation studies of corporal punishment use

Developing, producing and distributing handbooks and brochures on positive discipline

Editing and publishing a newsletter for EPOCH-USA

Providing technical support for local and statewide groups seeking to end corporal punishment of children

Sponsoring conferences, workshops, and events

Sponsoring  SPANKOUT DAY USA 
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